
Dear Parents/Carers,                28th June 2024 

 

Well done to Year 6 for Great Attendance 24-28th June!   

Year 2 was a very close second. 

 

 

If your child’s class acheives 100% attendance with 0 lates, we will celebrate this by providing a free 

breakfast for the class at 8:30am the following Monday - we will send a text message to confirm. 

 

If you have any worries, concerns or just general questions; please do not hesitate to contact the 

school office or email m.gaston@st-barts.lancs.sch.uk   Thank you. 

 

 

 

    St Bartholomew’s C.E. Primary School 

  “Follow Jesus in all we do” 
Mark 4:35-41 Jesus Calms the Storm35 That day when evening came, he said to his disciples, “Let us go over to the other side.” 36 Leaving 

the crowd behind, they took him along, just as he was, in the boat. There were also other boats with him. 37 A furious squall came up, and 

the waves broke over the boat, so that it was nearly swamped. 38 Jesus was in the stern, sleeping on a cushion. The disciples woke him and 

said to him, “Teacher, don’t you care if we drown?”39 He got up, rebuked the wind and said to the waves, “Quiet! Be still!” Then the wind 

died down and it was completely calm.40 He said to his disciples, “Why are you so afraid? Do you still have no faith?”41 They were terrified 

and asked each other, “Who is this? Even the wind and the waves obey him!” 
 

Web Site: - https://stbartholomewsceprimary.com Telephone: - 01254 884534  

Email: - head@st-barts.lancs.sch.uk; bursar@st-barts.lancs.sch.uk; m.gaston@st-barts.lancs.sch.uk 

Twitter: - @stbartsgh   Facebook: - St Bartholomew’s CE Primary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
 

Monday 1st – Friday 5th July - Hyndburn Academy Transition week 

Tuesday 2nd July - Ribblesdale Transition Day  

Thursday 4th July – St Christopher’s Transition Day 

Monday 8th – Thursday 11th June – Sports with your Child (details to follow) 

Tuesday 9th July – Year 1 Trip 

Tuesday 9th July - Y6 End of Year Performance 6pm (txt for costumes to be sent home Monday)  

Monday 15th July – Move up Day/Transition Day final day 8.40am – 3.30pm 

Tuesday 16th July – Y6 Leavers’ Meal at Checco’s 6pm 

Friday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Service in Church 2pm 

Friday 19th July – School Closes for summer. 
 

School re-opens on Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

EYFS 
 

 

This week we have been learning all about fairy-tales as part of our ‘Who is the fairest of them all?’ 

unit. We started the week by naming as many fairy-tales as we could and then expressing which our 

favourite was and why. Within the provision, we have enjoyed retelling the story of Cinderella in our 

home corner, building castles within the construction area and making up our own fairy-tale in the 

investigation tray. On the writing and creative table we have made our own stick puppet characters 

and then tried to write our own stories. We have loved taking part in sports week where we have 

combined all our fundamental skills from across the year to showcase our successes.  In the hot 

weather, we made our own fruity ice-lollies and devoured them after our sports showcase. We have 

also made it to Paris for a second time! 
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FRUIT 
 

If you send grapes in for 

your child, please ensure 

they are cut lengthways to 

avoid choking. Thank you. 

NURSERY PLACES AT ST BART’S 
 

If you have a child who is turning three anytime soon or 

know someone who is looking for a Nursery, we 

currently have places!  Please contact the school office 

for more details about government funded hours and 

Diddy Dribblers pre-school football sessions held in 

school every Thursday morning. 

 

  

 

MUSIC 
 

If your child would be interested in 

learning how to play the Guitar or 

Keyboard from September, please 

contact us via the school office or email 

m.gaston@st-barts.lancs.sch.uk  

Lancashire Music Service come into 

school to provide Keyboard on Tuesday 

morning and Guitar on Wednesday 

mornings.  Lessons are 30 minutes each 

week, payable every half term. 

DONATIONS 
 

Please send any donations of teddies or 

tombola gifts for the Summer Fair to the 

school office before Thursday.  Thank you 

 

PATH TO PARIS 
 

https://www.getset.co.uk/pathtoparis  

Unique code 0867 

 

 

SPORTS WEEK 
 

 

 A letter has been emailed out to all parents to confirm 

the afternoon you are invited to attend the sports 

afternoon with your child at 2.45pm 
 

 Monday 8th – Year 1 and Year 2 

Tuesday 9th – Year 3 and Year 4 

Wednesday 10th – Year 5 and Year 6 

Thursday 11th – EYFS 

Please contact us if you are unable to attend more than 

one afternoon due to children in different classes. 

YEAR 6 PLAY – TUESDAY 9th JULY 6pm 
 

Tickets are now available for the Y6 Play which will be 

held at Hyndburn Academy. A text message will be sent 

home for each child confirming their part and 

requesting clothing to be sent in.  Please send payment 

of £2 per ticket request as soon as possible. 

 

  

 

PHOTOGRAPHS 
 

The first delivery of photograph orders 

has arrived and will be sent home with 

your child tomorrow. 

 

 

 FINAL SESSIONS FOR CLUBS 
 

Monday – Dance Club - Final 15th July 

Tuesday – Cricket/Rounders - Final 16th July 

Wednesday – iCan Club KS1 - Final 10th July 

Thursday AM Tag Rugby - Final 18th July 

Thursday PM Girls Football - Final 18th July 

Friday – iCan KS2 - Final 12th July 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

WEBSITE 
 

We have a new website!  

Please check for new 

updates 

https://stbartholomewsce

primary.com/ 

CRAZY CRACKERS 
 

If you are looking for before and after school childcare, 

please email info@crazy-crackers.co.uk 
 

BREAK THE RULES 
 

It is the final Break the Rules day on 

Thursday 4th July.  Slips will go home on 

Tuesday.  Please return this, ticking the 

number of rules to break/donations to 

send in. 
 

Please send a bottle or bottles, 

depending on the number of rules 

broken - Thank you 

 WEATHER 
 

If the weather is due to be sunny, please ensure you 

apply sun cream before school.  Please do not send sun 

cream in as we have children who have allergies to 

some of the ingredients.  Please don’t hesitate to get in 

touch if you have any concerns. Thank you. 

SUMMER FAIR 
 

Come and join us on 

Friday for our Summer Fair 

straight after school.  If 

you would like to run your 

own stall, please contact 

us before Thursday so we 

can allocate you a table.  

There will be lots of prizes 

and games for the 

children.  Hopefully the 

weather will be good   

 

 

 

CHANGE OF DETAILS 
 

Just a reminder that if there are any 

changes to your address, contact details 

or child’s medical details, that you 

update the school office a.s.a.p. 

 

 HOLIDAY CLUB 
 

We will be holding a Holiday Club at St 

Bart’s over the summer.  If you are 

entitled to HAF, you will receive a 

voucher code, which will enable you to 

book on the clubs available. 
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